
During his speech to 330 guests at the City Club of Chicago on June 24, Metropolitan Water Reclamation District 
of Greater Chicago (MWRD) Executive Director David St. Pierre spoke about the District’s accomplishments over 
the past 125 years. He also discussed the MWRD’s leading role in the wastewater treatment and resource reclama-
tion industries. 

While the MWRD has numerous “firsts” in the industry in terms of equipment, processes and performance stan-
dards awards, the executive director also highlighted the importance of financial stability and improving the natural 
and public environment. 

He stated that the District has hard working employees dedicated to assisting the municipalities and residents of 
Cook County. “This is an exciting time to be working in the wastewater industry,” Executive Director St. Pierre told 
the audience. “We have difficult problems and we have a stellar staff helping us.” 

Video of the presentation may be found on our website, mwrd.org, under Newsroom>Media>Audio/Video.
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Established in 1889, the MWRD (www.mwrd.org) is an award-winning, special purpose government agency responsible for wastewater 
treatment and stormwater management in Cook County, Illinois. 

Exec. Director David St. Pierre addresses 
City Club of Chicago

###

In the photo: MWRD Executive Director David St. Pierre addresses a 
sold out crowd at the City Club of Chicago held at Maggiano’s on June 24.

In the photo: MWRD Secretary to Officer Deb Levy and MWRD Presi-
dent Kathleen Therese Meany pause for a photo at the City Club of Chi-
cago presentation on June 24.

Our Water Environment: Take it personally


